
The OCHU/CUPE Bargaining Survey for
our next round of central bargaining

launches FEBRUARY 13, 2023.
The survey will close on MARCH 12, 2023.



The survey will be offered both
electronically and in hard copy. 



Participate and have your name entered into a draw

          

CHANGE
COMES ONLY WITH YOUR

PARTICIPATION!

for 1 of 10  X $100 grocery store gift cards.


